
 

 

 

 

 

POTTSTOWN SCHOOL DISTRICT 

MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL MEETING  

Thursday, October 25, 2018 
 

 

A Special Meeting was held on Thursday, October 25, 2018 at 7:00 pm in the conference room  

of the Administration Building for the purpose of conducting public interviews of qualified 

candidates who wish to fill the vacancy created by the resignation of Emanuel Wilkerson.  The 

following school board members were in attendance: President, Mrs. Amy Francis; Vice- 

President, Ms. Katina Bearden; Mr. John Armato, Mrs. Bonita Barnhill,  Mrs. Susan Lawrence, 

and Mrs. Kimberly Stilwell.  Absent were Mr. Kurt Heidel and Mr. Raymond Rose.   Also present 

were Superintendent, Mr. Stephen Rodriguez; Board Secretary, Ms. Maureen Jampo; School 

Solicitor, Mr. Stephen Kalis.   

 

 

INTERVIEW SCHEDULE 
 

Mr. Rodriguez reviewed the purpose of the meeting which is to interview candidates to the fill the 

board vacancy. Mrs. Francis directed Mr. Rodriguez to ask the interview questions for each 

candidate.  Board Members focused on the candidates responses and were given opportunities to 

ask questions during the interview process.  

 

The candidates were interviewed as follows: 
 

● Mr. William Barnhill 

● Mr. Thomas Hylton  

 

Each candidate was given an opportunity to ask the Board questions.   

 

Board Members discussed options to select a candidate.  It was determined the Board will hold a 

special meeting on November 1
st
 at 7:00 pm in the conference room at the Administration  

Building to select their candidate of choice.    

 

 

The meeting adjourned at 8:33 pm.   

 

 

 

 

        ________________________ 

        Maureen Jampo, Secretary 
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